
 

 

 

 
Gorizia, february 15, 2022 

 

18TH INTERNATIONAL JUNIOR GRAND PRIX 
Porpetto (ITA) - July 30 - 31 

 

INVITATION 

 
The Friuli Venezia Giulia Committee of the Italian Shooting Federation has the pleasure 

to invite Your Federation at the 18th International Shotgun Junior Grand Prix. 

 

A full description of the event, programme and Rules is herewith enclosed. 

 

We recommend your co-operation in returning the forms duly filled within and not later than Juliy 

16th
, 2022. 

 

As concerns the entry visa and firearm applications, you are warmly recommended to comply with 

the deadlines indicated in the forms. 

 

Awaiting to welcome you in Porpetto (UD), we remain. 

 

Yours in Sports 

 

 

 

President of the Organizing Committee 

Andrea Marussi 

 
 


